
Dear Parents & Families,
I extend my thanks to Natalie Jones for her support in stepping into the
Principal role while I was on leave. I also appreciate the ongoing support of Beth
Reiger in her associate role, and Melanie Brackenreg who supported our school as
an associate principal at the end of term 3.

I have returned at a very busy time and am currently working on the enrolment
and staffing process for next year.  We have received lots of interest for
enrolments and classes are filling up fast. The new classrooms which were
recently installed are now able to be accessed and will be utilised in 2025.

Please let the office know if your child is not returning to Merriwa ESC in 2025.

Year 6 transition to high school
Plans are underway to ensure a smooth transition for our year 6 students as they
prepare for high school.  I trust their parents/ carers have visited the high
school to enrol for next year.

Upcoming Events
Keep an eye out for the many events planned for this term.

Halloween disco, Christmas Concert, Book Awards, Principal Afternoon Tea and
Graduation.
Please Note: The ESC Assembly will be held on Friday 1st November.

P & C Halloween Disco
We are looking forward to our Disco tomorrow night and all students dressing up
in their costumes. Thank you to our P & C and staff who volunteer their time
organising this event.  
 

New Board Meeting
We are very excited for our first board meeting next week.  Our School Board
consists of 9 members and is represented by 2 staff, 5 parents and 2 community
members, led by myself as Principal. 

Kind Regards
Karen Macri 
Principal

Halloween Disco
Friday

25th October
ESC/Sensory Friendly

4.00pm - 4.30pm
Kindy - Yr 2

4.45pm - 5.45pm
Yr 3 - Yr 6

6.00pm - 7.00pm

Christmas Concert
Friday 6th
December

Term 4  Week 3                                                               24th October, 2024 

What’s On ?

    Merriwa Education Support Centre 

Yr 2- Year 6
Dance Lesson

Wednesday 9th
October 

-
Wednesday 4th

December

Year 6 Graduation
Tuesday 10th

December
10.30am - 2.00pm

Book Awards
& Reports Home

Wednesday
11th December

Last Day of Term
Thursday 12th

December

P & C Pizza Day
Wednesday

6th November



Merit Certificate Recipients from week 2

Room 19    Sergio
Room 26    Kuol
Room 30    Gabriel
Room 30    Brooklyn
Room 32    Noah

ROOM 19 NEWS
The senior students have transitioned back into school ready for a busy Term 4! We
have been discussing and creating recounts of our holidays and socialising back with
school friends. A fun ‘back to school’ activity we did was making mini skateboard ramps.
Students worked with a partner and used recycled materials to create their very own
ramps. They all worked great and we loved seeing the different ideas each group had.

P & C NEWS

Upcoming P&C events for

the next couple weeks:

Halloween Disco

25/10/2024 

and Pizza Day 06/11/2024

We raised $1951.00
last term!

We would like to thank 'Quinn's Bake House' and
'Johnson Meats' for their help with our Sausage
Sizzle event last term. Anne and the team at
Merriwa IGA for their donations towards our
Sports Carnival setup and to all the parents and
staff that have lent a hand to us this year so far.



Yr 2- Year 6
Dance Lesson

Wednesday 9th October 
-

Wednesday 4th December

Halloween
Disco
Friday

25th October
ESC/Sensory

Friendly
4.00pm - 4.30pm
Kindy - Yr 2

4.45pm - 5.45pm
Yr 3 - Yr 6

6.00pm - 7.00pm

WHATS HAPPENING



Australia celebrates World Teachers' Day
It’s Hats Off to Teachers on Friday 25 October!

Let’s celebrate our teachers and thank them for all the work they do
to educate, inspire and empower learners across Australia.

CAN YO
U SPO

T 

YOUR TE
ACHER?

!!!

WHAT’S YOUR

TEACHER’S NAME ? !!!


